
March 19, 2024 

Springville Band Boosters 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

Call to order: 7:00pm 
 
News from the President:  

- Executive Positions and Upcoming Elections in April 

- Positions are as follows:  

- President (currently Monica Thach) 

- Vice President (currently Todd Ludwig) 

- Treasurer (currently Kristi Royal) 

- Communications Director (currently Alyssa Hare) 

- Concessions Director (currently Drew Griffin) 

- President, Treasurer, and Concessions Director will all be vacated by current officers this 

year 

- What does the executive board do? 

- Concessions Director oversees orders and running of the concessions. This job is 

very important because if concessions does not happen, the band cannot 

operate. This would also cause band fees to increase dramatically as concessions 

brings in approximately $30,000 per year. 

- Executive Board Members are responsible for voting for any expenses for the 

band - up to $3000. Anything over $3000 must go before the booster 

organization as a whole and be voted on. 

- Contact an executive board member if you are interested in a position. You must be 

present at the April meeting to be nominated. 

- Committees - committees have someone who oversees the committee. These 

committees help the band almost as much, if not more sometimes, than the executive 

board. There are some open committee slots so if you feel like you want to get involved 

and help, but don’t want the pressure of an executive board position, please consider 

leading a committee. Our current committees are as follows: 

- Props: Mike Bowman 

- Uniforms: Michelle Green 

- Chaperones: Michelle Green 

- Fundraising: OPEN (this person will assist VP) 

- Band camp hospitality: Valerie Cosby 

- Website: Vicki Gonzalez 



March 19, 2024 

- Facilities & Maintenance: Tim Cosby 

- Public Affairs / Social Media: OPEN 

- Trailers: Drew Griffin & Rusty Starnes 

- Pit Crew: Mike Bowman 

- Band Banquet 

- April 20th at 7pm at Springville First United Methodist Church 

- Cost = $25 per person 

- Currently, only SENIOR parents may attend 

- Tickets will go on sale after spring break (cash, check, or Venmo accepted) 

- More info to come via band app 

- For parents who attend, you will leave after awards 

 
News from the Vice President: 

- No news at this time.  
 
News from Communications Director:  

- No news at this time. 

 
News from Treasurer:  

- Income = approximately $6800 

- After expenses, netted $6160.76 

 
News from Concessions Director: 

- No news at this time.  
 
News from Committees: 

- No news at this time.  
 
News from Mr. Gammon: 

- MPA went well 
- Fall marching show preview will be released on Friday, March 22nd 

- Spring concert will be May 5th in SHS gym (time TBD) 

- Spring training for marching band will be the last week of April 

- Band Camp this summer - some dates to remember 

- July 8th - begins Rookie / Auxiliary camp 

- Week of July 15th & 22nd - FULL BAND 

- No rehearsal the week of July 29th 


